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 Aisling Ampadu OBJ2016/2192/P 15/06/2016  09:14:47 I live next door to the premises and my young teenager's bedroom is located at the rear of the building, 

beside the proposed extension and pub space.  We are situated directly above the proposed extension.  

The noise levels from the pub are frequently high a sit stands and require windows to be kept closed in 

order for my child to sleep, including summer months when it is uncomfortable to do so.  The noise is 

often still invasive.  There is also noise at the front of the building as customers sometimes gather at the 

front of our building and  can be loud, even when the pub is closed.

I strongly object to the proposed planning application on the basis that the additional traffic and 

capacity for more customers will have a great impact in generating excessive noise levels that will 

effect our quality of life.  There is also increased potential for antisocial behaviour when there is 

excessive crowding and drinking.

The pub has operated within the space it has for decades.  I believe it is unreasonable to impair quality 

of life for people living close to the premises to accommodate solely the business interests of the 

applicants.
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